
 HAINESPORT TOWNSHIP NOTICE  

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR SCHEDULED  

MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Hainesport Township Joint Land Use Board’s regular 

meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 7, 2018 has been cancelled due to the weather.  

All applications scheduled which have met the notice requirements for March 7, 2018 will 

be heard at the next regular scheduled meeting on Wednesday, April 4, 2018 at the 

Hainesport Township Municipal Building, One Hainesport Centre, Hainesport, NJ at 7:00 

PM 

 

Dated: March 7, 2018 

Paula L. Tiver, Secretary  

 

 


